
To Current students 

 

Nagaoka University of Technology 

President KAMADO Shigeharu 

 

 INFORMATION on Graduation Ceremony for Undergraduate and Graduate School in FY2022  

 

On Friday, March 24, 2023, Nagaoka University of Technology will hold the Graduation Ceremony at the Nagaoka 

Municipal Auditorium. 

 

As a measure to prevent the spread of COVID-19, the ceremony will be limited to graduate students and faculty 

and family members and staff members in order to avoid the density. We would like to ask that  friends of 

graduates, as well as current students refrain from participating in the ceremony. 

 

For those who are not able to attend the ceremony, please watch Streaming live of the ceremony. 

 

【Graduation Ceremony】 

1. Date and time 

Friday, 24 March 2023, from 10:00 am to 11:10 am. 

 

2. Live Streaming 

The details of the Streaming live will be announced on the website when it is ready. 

 

Please note that depending on the status of the new coronavirus infection, the method of implementation 

may be changed or the ceremony may be cancelled. 

 

 
Inquiries: 
Division of Administrative Affairs, Nagaoka University of 
Technology 
Tel: 0258-47-9204 (from inside Japan) 

+81-258-47-9204(from outside Japan) 
e-mail:so-soumu@jcom.nagaokaut.ac.jp 


